
KC Metro Blue Knights 

July 19, 2020 

President Bill Evans called the meeting to order.  He asked for a moment of Silence for those that have 

gone on to Heaven One.  He reported that our next ride will be on August 8th.  It is a lunch ride to 

Pullman’s in Leavenworth.  We will meet at the Quik Trip in Smithville.  Look for an email for the 

meeting time.  The next meeting will be Monday August 17th at Roxanne’s in Platte City.  Reminder that 

the Fall MWRC is in South Dakota in September. 

Treasurer Al Pearson reported that we have approximately 6242.00 in the Smart account, General 

shares of $100.02 and 338.00 in Checking account. 

Bill reported on the Ride we had to Scranton KS.  3 bikes and 4 people had a great ride.  Even out ran the 

rain.  Hoping to have a Ride to the Ozark in September. 

Vice President, Jerry Oliver reported that the Missouri Funeral Assistance Team, Les Kerr said Thank you 

to our group and those that attended the ride. 

Safety Office, Stan Rogers gave out information on Group ride guide lines.  He talked about the 

staggered formation.  Riders need to be at least 2 seconds behind with riders location being on Left side 

of the lane first, the on right side.  Trikes should ride in the center of the lane, the stager restarts on the 

left after the trike.  Need to have communication from leader to last rider.  If there is a need for a lane 

change the last rider captures the lane so the rest of the riders can move over. 

Stand found a box of old club documents and he turned in to Bill Evans. 

 

Seeing no new business, the meeting was adjourned. 

 

Respectfully submitted by  

Laura Harmon, assistant to 

Al Pearson, Secretary/Treasurer. 


